
MAYOR OF LONDON

Roqer Evans AM Date: 25 July2014
Chairman of the London Assembly
City Hall

Dear Roger

Partial performance

Thank you for your letter of 23 July to the Mayor on behalf of the London Assembly regarding
partial performance. The Mayor ha5 asked me to respond on his behalf.

I enclose recent correspondence with the Fire Commissioner which sets out the Mayor’s position.

Yours sincerely

£
Sir Edward Lister
Chief of Staff and Deputy Mayor of London, Planning and Policy
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